
COMMUNITY INPUT MEETING 
 

Waltham residents are invited to attend, a follow up meeting 
to view proposed park improvement plans with City Officials 

and Design Consultants.   
 

Carolyn Cooney and Darrell Bird of  
Carolyn Cooney & Associates have been contracted by the 
City of Waltham to provide design services to develop plans 
and specifications and construction oversight for this project. 

 

Improvements to 
BOBBY CONNORS PLAYGROUND 

 
 
 
 
 
 

The meeting will be held on 
Thursday, June 14, 2018 

6:00 p.m. 
 

Bobby Connors Playground 
20 Sunnyside St 

 
If you have any questions, please contact the  

Waltham Recreation Department at 781-314-3475. 


